
 

 

LBHHC Committee.          May 26, 2023 
 
Attending:  Angela Stevens, Suzanne Worden, Margaret Schoenberger, 
Debby Kanner 
 
House Markers:  Revisions to letter discussed. Looked at sources for 
people to use to research information about their houses including the  
National Historic Register. Margaret demonstrated how to research people 
on town website. 
We have guidelines from Timberline for markers which include 
specifications. Suzanne will be return address or the post office box. 
Margaret has labels to post office box. Checks should be made out to LBH 
Heritage Commission.  Suzanne callled John McIntyre at Timberlane about 
turn around time.  
Margaret expecting updated address list for Little Boar’s Head residents 
soon (tax list.) Debby will purchase envelopes. Margaret will share order 
form for approval.  
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday June 20th. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Debby Kanner  
 
 
 


